
Dear Sir/Madam, 
as a long term practitioner of Traditional Chinese Medicine (Acupuncture and Chinese 
Herbal Medicine) 
I suggest the following points be followed 
  
Australian-trained practitioners applying for registration under the national scheme should 
not be put to a higher grandparenting standard than applied under the Victorian scheme; 
The list submitted by the AACMA of Australian Chinese medicine programs deemed 
adequate for grandparenting purposes should be included on the CMBA list of courses 
deemed adequate for grandparenting purposes; 
The CMBA grandparenting standards must take into account non-practising members of the 
profession to enable them to obtain non-practising registration during the grandparenting 
period. 
  
yours sincerely, 
 
Markus Goeldi BAc 
 


